
 
 
 
  
 
 
DATE:  December 5, 2005 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Chief Gary Shepherd 
 
RE:  WMD Grant Monies  
 
This is a request by the Rapid City Department of Fire and Emergency Services to authorize receipt of Weapons of 
Mass Destruction Grant monies in the amount of $178,512 for purchase of Mobile data equipment, building security 
and Hazardous Material equipment during 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


